
General	Meeting	Minutes-	ACBL	Unit	380	

Date:	Saturday,	December	16,	2017	

Time:	12:15pm	

Place:	Belton	Bridge	Center-	Holiday	Party	

Chair:	Dave	Gose		

	

Dave	announced	to	the	membership	that	Linda	and	John	Randall	were	selected	as	Volunteers	of	the	
Year	to	much	applause.	

Dave	thanked	the	outgoing	members	of	the	Board:	Rex	Ball,	Bill	Stein,	Susan	Oates	for	their	service.	

The	Nominating	Committee	recommended	John	and	Linda	Randall	and	Julie	Reiser	to	serve	on	the	Board	
for	the	next	two	years.		Dave	asked	for	nominations	from	the	floor,	and	there	were	none.		The	new	
members	were	accepted	by	acclimation.	

Dave	also	announced	that	ACBL380	was	second	in	the	District	for	enrolling	new	members	into	ACBL.	

Following	the	game,	a	Board	meeting	will	take	place.	

	

Submitted,		

Alison	Mann	

	

	

	


